

## Friends of Kentucky Golf

## Passionate Golfers... Passionate Giving

Dear Kentucky Golfer,

We are involved in golf because someone took the time to help teach us the game. As golfers, we give back because it is a tradition of the game; it is what makes the game so unique.

The Kentucky Golf Foundation through its Kentucky PGA REACH initiative is focused on cultivating resources to impact Kentucky lives through golf. Our progress includes:

- Delivered golf programing to over 1,500 juniors through the Kentucky PGA Junior Tour, Drive Chip & Putt and PGA Jr League
- Adopted a Louisville urban elementary and in partnership with Blessings in a Backpack provided food on weekends to 100 kids as well as provided golf programing to the entire school population
- Supported 20 Kentucky military families in financial crisis with indirect support grants totaling \$10,000 through our partnership with USA Cares
- Provided over 75 special needs youth unique golf activities at the Don Fightmaster Outing for Exceptional Children
- Charted a course to open our first PGA HOPE Chapter in 2016 to provide our military heroes golf programing as not only a recreation but rehabilitation tool.

We invite you to help us give back by becoming a Friend of Kentucky Golf. We know you have many options for charitable giving and trust you find our cause laudable, as well as personal. Your 100% tax deductible donation will be giving back to the game that has given to you, positively impacting thousands of lives locally and creating lifetime golfers.

We have a lot of golf left to play, but we want to ensure those playing behind us will always be on the course. Thank you for giving back to the game you love and helping make a difference!

Personal Regards,

Steve McMillen, PGA

ten of. Me metter

Executive Director, Kentucky Family of Golf Organizations